
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 August 2007 

4. REPORT BACK ON THE COMMUNITY BOARD CONFERENCE 2007, MANUKAU 
 
 Glenda Burt and Carole Evans will provide a report on their attendance at the Community Boards 

Conference at the next Board meeting.  Carmen Hammond circulated to Board members a report on 
her attendance at the above conference. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


